



REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

 
21 February 2021
Dear Mr. Yeung,
 
Application 2021/0190/P:  10 Ferncroft Avenue - objection

Thank you for forwarding this application to the Neighbourhood Forum for comment.

The Forum objects to the proposal to install air conditioning plant in the rear garden.

Our objection is on the grounds of:  

· Loss of garden space and amenity:  RedFrog Neighbourhood Plan policy BGI 1
· Adapting to climate change:  Camden Local Plan policy CC2 8.40. 

Tree planting is likely to present a better alternative to mitigate the urban heat island effect, in accordance with Camden Local Plan policy CC2 8.41 and 



Yours sincerely,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF
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